[-81 Exit 245
City of Harrisonburg
Northbound Off-ramp Realignment
Design Public Hearing

Wednesday, February 28, 2018, 4 — 6pm
City Council Chambers
409 S. Main Street, Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Find out about the proposed realignment of the northbound off-ramp of 1-81 Exit 245 at Port Republic
Road. The purpose of this project is to improve traffic operations at the I-81 Exit 245 northbound off
ramp and along Route 253 Port Republic Road.

Come see the proposed plans to realign the off-ramp to intersect Port Republic Road directly across
from the Forest Hill Road intersection. For more information, visit www.harrisonburgva.gov/exit-245-

project.

Review the proposed project plans and the National Environmental Policy Act document in the form of a
Programmatic Categorical Exclusion (PCE) at the public hearing or at the City of Harrisonburg Public
Works Department Office located at 320 E. Mosby Road, Harrisonburg, VA 22801; 540-434-5928. Please
call ahead to ensure the availability of appropriate personnel to answer your questions. Property impact
information, relocation assistance policies, and tentative construction schedules are available for your
review at the above address and will be available at the public hearing.

In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 800, information
concerning the potential effects of the proposed project on properties listed in, or eligible for listing in,
the National Register of Historic Places is provided in the environmental documentation.

Give your written or oral comments at the hearing, or submit them by March 14, 2018 to Mr. Tom
Hartman, Assistant Director of Public Works, City of Harrisonburg, 320 E. Mosby Road, Harrisonburg VA,
22801, or email your comments to tom.hartman@harrisonburgva.gov. Please reference “I-81 Exit 245"
in the subject line.

The City of Harrisonburg ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs and activities
in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you have questions or concerns
about your civil rights in regard to this project, or special assistance for persons with disabilities or
limited English proficiency, contact the project manager listed above.

In case of inclement weather, the meeting will be rescheduled for Thursday, March 8, 2018, 4-6 p.m. at
the same location.



